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Hello everybody. We hope that you all had a lovely Easter.
Did Easter Bunny come? We hope that you did not eat too
many chocolate eggs! We are missing you all very much
and we have our fingers crossed that it will not be too long
before we are all back together in nursery. We are looking
forward to playing with you all and we hope that you all
keep well.

Tiger cubs (nursery) newsletter) @

We hope that you are all keeping busy. Mrs Hough and |
have been busy helping our mummy and daddy by doing
their shopping for them and paying their bills, because
they are not able to get to the shops and bank. To stay
fit and healthy Mrs Hough likes to go on her bike and |
like to go for a walk. We have also been helping Mr
Hough and Mr Windsor tidy our gardens!

Ask your grown-ups to keep checking our school website,
the ‘home learning’ page has lots of activities, songs and
updates!

We will begin our new topic next week, ‘All Creatures
Great and Small’. On Monday (of each week) we will add
an activity plan (to parent hub) so that you can continue
to keep busy. Each activity plan will link to a book. On
Monday, our book (for the week) will be ‘Dear Zoo’.
Please do not worry if you do not have the book, you can
access it on youtube,
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rudDGRQIQGA. Choose the
activities that you think you will enjoy and we hope you
have lots of fun.

Remember you can ask your grown-ups to share photos or
comments of the wonderful things you do on Twitter or
they can send an email to
tigercubs@leebrigg.wakefield.sch.uk

We look forward to seeing the activities that you take part
in.

Some of you will be starting school in September, your
mummies and daddies will have had a letter about this. |
have attached a poster to help you to get ready for this
exciting adventure. Your grown-ups can help you to
practise, so that you are ready for school. There is also a
good website to help you to prepare for school.
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/collections/starting-primary-

school/1

We will continue to keep in touch with everyone and we
hope everything will be back to normal very soon.

We will keep you informed via parent hub and the school
website. You can also phone school (school hours) if you
need to speak with someone.

Stay safe, keep well, keep smiling, keep singing and
dancing! You are all doing a wonderful job!

Lots of love to you all from Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough xx
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